January 25, 2018

To our stakeholders:

American Wind Transport Group, LLC recognizes that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global
Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (“COP”) that comprises a CEO
statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected
outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report as a result of two unforeseen events during the 4®
quarter of 2017: a severe capacity shortage in the flatbed, stepdeck, heavy haul and wind energy sectors, which
consumed hundreds of man-hours in extra effort to supply equipment to our customers; and an extreme
incidence of malfunctions with our primary provider of Electronic Logging Devices (“ELDs”) installed in Q4 in
order to comply with the U.S. mandate regarding this requirement as of Dec. 18, 2017, which cost more than
1,000 man-hours as we had to re-source and replace more than 400 units.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post our COP that will detail our company’s efforts
and progress in implementing the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on
the UN Global Compact website by April 30, 2018 at latest.

Sincerely yours,

Loid ot

Mr. David Hartman
Vice President
American Wind Transport Group, LL.C

100 Industry Drive Pittsburgh, PA 15275
Phone: 412-490-6040 Fax: 412-490-6181



